
 
 

      
 

Wednesday 18th September 

Y2 e-SAFETY LESSON INVITE – Tuesday 8th October 2024 2.15pm 

Dear Parent/carer, 

We would like to invite you to our e-safety lesson on Tuesday 8th October 2024 at 2.15pm. Our lesson is about 

introducing the different aspects of e-safety such as keeping private information safe, talking about our worries 

online and how to show kindness and respect while online.  

It will be an opportunity for you and your child to discuss where they go online and what they might see and 

interact with through the year. 

If you would like to come, please come to our school Reception and you will be directed to your child’s classroom. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Yours sincerely  

Mr Marsters    Miss Bailey 

Mr Marsters    Miss Bailey 

 


